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    NKF In Touch 
Information from The National Kidney Federation – supporting kidney patients, their friends & 

family 

 

 

Date: February 2017   Issue: Thirty Three 
 

Welcome to the NKF In Touch newsletter for February 2017.  
Please forward any articles etc that you would like sharing via the next newsletter to 
Andrea Brown andrea@kidney.org.uk  by 9th March. 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NKF KPA Day 2017 
 

The next KPA Day will be held at the Arden Hotel – Birmingham, on Saturday 1st April.  
The day will commence at 10.15am and finish at 4pm. 
 
The day is free to attend as usual, but please ensure you register to attend by returning 
the attendance form. If you don’t register, delegate information, refreshments and lunch 
will not be provided for you. 
 
If your KPA would like to have an information stand please contact Andrea Brown 
andrea@kidney.org.uk  
 
The closing date for nominations for the NKF Executive Committee is Friday 17th 
February at 5pm. 
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Who NKF seeks to influence: 

NHS England 

NHSBT 

NICE 

Department of Health 

Government Ministers 

Welsh Government 

Northern Ireland Assembly 

Scottish Government  

All Party Parliamentary 

Kidney Group 

Trusts and Hospitals 
 

mailto:andrea@kidney.org.uk
http://www.kidney.org.uk/home/news-2/annual-patients-conference-2016/
mailto:andrea@kidney.org.uk
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NKF Conference ï Kidney Patients UK 
Hinckley Island Hotel, Leicestershire 13th ï 15th October 2017. 

 
The NKF Conference has a great line up of speakers as usual this year, some of the 
subjects being: 
NHSBT, Home Dialysis Carer, Renal Registry, Altruistic Donation, NKF Update and much 
more. 
 
NKF are very grateful to the sponsors of the Conference, as without these we could not 
subsidise the prices we charge. 
 
Our thanks go to Stanningley Pharma, who are generously sponsoring the Friday night 
event, which is a two course supper and a quiz.  
 
If you, or anyone you know is interested in sponsoring the conference in anyway please 
contact Andrea Brown ï andrea@kidney.org.uk for further information. 
 
We look forward to welcoming old and new faces at the conference this year. 
 
Costs will be published for the event as soon as possible. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
9 MARCH IS AROUND THE CORNER 

 

 
What are you planning to help make a noise and raise awareness of the importance of maintaining a healthy lifestyle to 
keep the kidneys healthy, and what can be done to protect kidneys before disease strikes as well as helping those who 
already have kidney disease.  
 
The biggest risk to your kidneys is from uncontrolled diabetes or high blood pressure, particularly if you are severely 
overweight or obese. An estimated one in four adults (one in five children) in the UK are severely overweight and could 
therefore face the risk of developing kidney disease. 
 
Visit www.worldkidneyday.co.uk for ideas for activities and downloadable resources or order your printed support pack 
(only a few left) including flyers, posters and stickers by contacting info@worldkidneyday.co.uk  
 
Follow us on social media through www.facebook.com/worldkidneydayuk and on www.twitter.com/kidneydayuk and use 
#worldkidneyday 
 

 
 

mailto:andrea@kidney.org.uk
http://www.worldkidneyday.co.uk/
mailto:info@worldkidneyday.co.uk
http://www.facebook.com/worldkidneydayuk
http://www.twitter.com/kidneydayuk
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The below email has been circulated to all NKF email contacts, if you have been sent this 

newsletter via someone else other than the NKF please send us your email to be added on the 

email list for Kidney Life and other kidney related matters  - nkf@kidney.org.uk 

 

The latest issue of Kidney Life can be found on the NKF website – www.kidney.org.uk 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:nkf@kidney.org.uk
http://www.kidney.org.uk/
http://kidney.us14.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=ccb8940af5feb387f3ccf3943&id=6d54b747a2&e=29808b0f00
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 Helpline information  

 
PRESCRIPTION CHARGES 

 

 
Medical Exemption Certificates  
Dialysis patients should be eligible for free prescriptions if you have one of the listed medical 
conditions contained in the NHS document HC11 ‘Help with Health Costs’.   The list of medical 
conditions includes having a permanent fistula  (meaning lasting indefinitely) which requires 
surgical dressing.   
Whether or not you have a permanent fistula that requires an appliance or surgical dressing  
(for example in between haemodialysis treatment,) is a matter for your doctor's clinical 
judgement. You should ask your doctor to sign Form FP92A to confirm your condition and 
send this off for your exception certificate. 

Save money with a Prescription Prepayment Certificate (PPC)  

 

If you know you’ll have to pay for a lot of NHS prescriptions it may 
be cheaper to buy a prescription prepayment certificate (PPC) – 
effectively a prescription 'season ticket'.  A PPC covers you for all 
of your own NHS prescriptions, including NHS dental prescriptions, 
no matter how many items you need.  There are two PPC options 
to choose from: 
 

 

1. A three month PPC costs £29.10 and could save you money if 
you need more than three prescribed items in three months  

2. A 12 month PPC costs £104.00 and could save you money if you need more than 12 
prescribed items in a year  

How much can I save? 

¶ If you need two items each month you can save over £95 with a 12 month PPC  
¶ If you need three items each month you can save over £195 with a 12 month PPC  
¶ If you need four items each month you can save over £295 with a 12 month PPC  

There are several payment options available. If you choose the 12 month PPC, you can pay for 
this by 10 monthly direct debit instalments. 

For more information call the Medical Exemption helpline on 0300 330 1341 

http://www.nhs.uk/NHSEngland/Healthcosts/Documents/2015/HC20-04-2015.pdf
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        NKF Fundraising 

 
 

 

 

Spring Draw  

I hope by now you will have received your spring draw tickets 

in the latest edition of our Kidney Life magazine – this draw 

gives you a chance to win £1,500, 20 other cash prizes of £25 

or a weekend for two at the NKF conference in October. 

If you have not received any draw tickets or would like more 

please call 01909 544999 

 

 

It's BACK for another year! Our London Bridges Trek.   
Join 2,000 others as we venture across the Capital taking in 

unrivalled views of the skyline from its best vantage points. 

Setting out from Putney Bridge - we head east towards the 

City, zig-zagging over the array of historic bridges - each 

with its own fascinating story - and a mid-point stop in 

Vauxhall for some snacks & drinks. 25km later, it's a finish 

line celebration in Southwark past the majestic Tower Bridge. 

A great opportunity to get out, get fitter, meet others, and 

explore the very best of London! For more details please visit 

our web site http://www.kidney.org.uk/fundraising or call 01263 722287 

 

 

Virgin money Quiz night  

To raise money for kidney patients, the Norwich 

Virgin money lounge is hosting a quiz night on 

Friday March 10th from 6 till 8pm – everyone is 

welcome, come and have some fun and test your 

general knowledge. For more details call Pete on 

01263 722287 

 

 

 

 

An Evening of music in Bedfordshire  

Back by popular demand is Felici who will be performing another concert at St Andrew’s 

Church, Ampthill, again in support of NKF. 

It will be an evening of popular operatic arias and ensembles by a group of professional 

singers. 

 

 

 

http://www.kidney.org.uk/fundraising%20or%20call%2001263%20722287
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Present 

 

A Box of Opera Delights  
 

 
 

An exquisite selection of opera gems from  
Mozart, Bizet, Puccini, J.Strauss  

and other great composers  
 

 St Andrewôs Church Amptill 
Saturday 25th February  

7.30pm 

£15 

(including light refreshments) 

 

In support of the National Kidney Federation and The Felici Figaro Project  

 

Tickets from 01525 404625 

 

 

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please email nkf@kidney.org.uk 

 

mailto:nkf@kidney.org.uk

